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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Director, Office of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Ref.: 1. Letter, Peter J. Habighorst to, R.E. Link "Request for Additional Information Regarding The
Safety Evaluation Report For AREVA NP, INC. Richland Fuel Fabrication Facility License
Renewal; License No. SNM-1227, Docket No. 70-1257 (TAC L31975)), July 31, 2008

Gentlemen:

Subject: RAI Request dated July 31, 2008 (TAC L31975)

In reference 1, the NRC requested that AREVA NP provide additional information regarding the
referenced license renewal application within 30 days of receiving the subject request.

In initial discussions with our NRC Project Manager, it was requested that AREVA submit its
response to Environmental Protection RAI #3 to support the environmental assessment as soon as
possible. The response to RAI #3 of the Environmental Protection Section was sent to the NRC on
August 15, 2008 via an e-mail as requested to Raphael Rodriguez, NRC Project Manager from Loren
Maas, AREVA Licensing and Compliance Manager, Richland Site.

Additionally, we were initially requested to send RAI responses in logical groups as we completed
their composition but then later informed that we should only send all responses at one time upon the
completion of all remaining RAI's.

AREVA requests additional time beyond the NRC requested 30 days for the remaining RAI
responses and estimates that this complete package will be provided by October 3, 2008.

If you have questions, please contact me on 509-375-8409.

Very truly yours,

R. E. Link, Manager
Environmental, Health, Safety & Licensing

AREVA NP INC.
An AREVA and Siemens company

2101 Horn Rapids Road, Riohland, WA 99354

Tel.: 509 375 8100 - Fax: 509 375 8777 www.areva.com
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Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001
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